
Counseling Corner 

 

WHY SHOULD I TAKE THE PSAT/NMSQT?? 

Taking the PSAT/NMSQT along with a strong high school curriculum is the best 

preparation for the SAT.  By taking the PSAT in the 11
th

 grade you may be eligible for 

the National Merit Scholarship and other recognition programs. 

Registration deadline for 11
th

 grade will be September 27. 

There are a limited number of spots.  11
th

 grade will be given first priority. Any 10
th

 

grade student may register beginning September 28
th

. 

 

DATE:  October 17, 2012 

COST: $20.00 

PLACE: PGHS library 


